1737 211th Place NE

Sammamish, WA 98074

August 14, 2023

Tanya Mercier
Compliance Officer
Public Disclosure Commission

pdc@pdc.wa.gov

RE: Case #140772

Dear Ms. Mercier:

We acknowledge that we received contributions to our campaign from donors who did not provide the required identifying information in the amount of \$738.94 and did not understand that the amount of such contributions in excess of \$300.00 must be transferred to the State of Washington.

Please provide us with the information on how to affect this transfer.

When we reactivate our campaign we will try to figure out how to require the identifying information from each donor at the time of donation.

Thank you for your help in this matter.

Sincerely,

Phil Ritter, CPA Treasurer